Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

## PE in September 2020 - update

When I wrote to you last term, I asked that PE kit should be kept in school. However, I have revisited the plans and have made an alteration to how we organise PE kit.

We are asking that children to come to school wearing their kit on the days when they will be doing PE. This will reduce the amount of equipment that will be stored in school on a daily basis in line with our risk assessment. PE activities will take place outside due to cleaning restrictions in the hall.

Your child should wear the uniform PE kit:

- White t-shirt
- Black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings
- Trainers (plimsolls are not suitable for outdoor PE)
- School sweatshirt/cardigan

## Your child must not wear clothing which has logos or designs on other than the school logo.

If your child wears earrings and they are unable to remove them by themselves, these should be removed in the morning before they come to school. Long hair must be tied back.

The days your child will be doing PE are as follows:

Monday	Miss Wheeldon's class (Y3/4)
	Mrs King/Mr Raven's class (Y4)
	Miss May's class (Y1/2)
	Mrs Taylor's class (Y3)
Tuesday	Mrs Taylor's class (Y3)
	Miss May's class (Y1/2)
	Miss Wheeldon's class (Y3/4)
Wednesday	Nest children
	Mrs Harris' class (Y1/2)
	Mrs Steel/Mrs Ross' class (Y5)
	Mr Emsley's class (Y5)
Thursday	Mrs Steel/Mrs Ross' class (Y5)
	Miss Harris' class (Y1/2)
	Mr Eggleston's class (Y6)
Friday	Mr Emsley's class (Y5)
	Mr Eggleston's class (Y6)
	Nest children

Children in Foundation Stage do not need to wear PE kit.



Please make a note of the days your child will have a PE lesson and ensure that they are wearing their PE kit. We will endeavour to send text reminders to support you with this. If children do not have their kit, they will not be able to take part in the PE session and will be given alternative learning to carry out.

PE sessions will start the week beginning 7<sup>th</sup> September.

Best wishes

Mrs Essex and Mrs Harris

